
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On April 17, 2025, campus workers across the country will 
renew a vision of higher education as an autonomous public 
good, and university workers as its most important resource. 
 
The S&T Chapter of the AAUP will be hosting a live 
stream of the AAUP's Immigrants’ Rights Defense 
Workshop at 2 pm in CS 216. 
 
Join us for a one-hour workshop on ICE policing tactics and 
strategies, and what to know about constitutional and 
other rights. Presenters will include attorneys and organizers 
who have decades-long experience on these issues. 
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